
 

 

 

 

 

October 27, 1995 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

John A. Hartingh 

Inspector-in-Charge 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20535 

 

RE: Additional Information Request No. FBI-10 (HQ Liaison Files) 

 

Dear John: 

 

The ARRB staff requests access to any and all FBI Headquarters files for liaison with the following 

Government agencies (or any predecessor or successor agencies and any components of the agencies) 

during the specified years: 

 

(a) the Secret Service, 1975-79; 

 

(b) the Central Intelligence Agency, 1957-69, 1975-79; 

 

(c) the National Security Agency, 1961-64, 1967-69, 1975-79; 

 

(d) the United States Customs Service, 1962-65, 1975-79; and 

 

(e) the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco and Firearms, 1962-65, 1975-79. 

 

Thank you for your continuing cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 



David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


